
From: Wolfenbarger, Jeanne
To: "rob@r2architectural.com"
Subject: TCL Comments for Hillside Auto
Date: Thursday, October 09, 2014 4:56:34 PM

Rob, all of my comments are addressed from this past submittal, but after looking at the new 6-foot
 pedestrian pathway location, I still need the following:
 

1.       Is the pedestrian 6-foot pathway asphalt?  If so, label it as asphalt, and somehow indicate
 that it shall have a 2% maximum cross-slope.  Also, provide striping delineating the walkway
 from the driving area south of the building. 

2.       You still have the words “Pedestrian Access” shown where the original 6-foot pathway was
 shown.  Go ahead and delete this.

 
With this minor changes corrected, I can then approve the TCL.  You can shoot me a pdf before
 making another trip down here to redeliver the two plans if you wish.
 
Jeanne 
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